
 

 

The Strategic Peer Support Programme 

 

Supporting senior clinical leaders to strengthen their leadership capabilities and deliver 

lasting quality improvement  

 

Are you a clinician with directorate or board level responsibility? Are you working in an organisation that 

is facing significant challenges in driving forward service transformation and quality improvement?  

 

Apply to join our pilot Strategic Peer Support (SPS) programme and receive support from experts in 

your region.  

 

This new venture from FMLM and NHS Improving Quality will pair you, if you are successful, with 

someone who has practical experience of quality improvement or service transformation.  With 

facilitated learning sets and access to developmental resources from the Chartered Quality Institute 

and BMJ Quality, this will be a real-time, supported solution to challenges you currently face in driving 

forward continuous improvement in health and care.  

 

About the Strategic Peer Support Programme 

 

The programme commences in January through to September 2015.  Participants are encouraged to 
attend the virtual orientation session on the 28th January 2:00pm – 3:30pm and also the launch event 
at the FMLM conference in Manchester on 23rd February 2015. The formal programme will commence 
following the launch event in February, and participants are required to attend three essential 
development days held on 18th March (London), 8th July (Leeds) and 16th September 
(Midlands/South) 2015. These days give the opportunity for the peer network to come together to learn, 
share and problem solve. Peers can expect to take part in a 6-8 peer support sessions (2-3 hours per 
session). These sessions may be held either face to face or virtually to meet the needs of the pairs. 
 

‘Expert’ Peers / Mentors 

 

We are also looking for clinicians to act as mentors or ‘expert’ peers, with proven experience of 
delivering Quality Improvement and a successful record with service transformation. If you are 
interested in this role, please apply below. 
 

Apply for the Strategic Peer Support Programme 

 

Download the application form here, to apply for both roles.  Please note that you will require a 

signature from your organisation to indicate support.  

 

Deadline for applications: Wednesday 14th January 2015, midnight.  

 
If you would like more information, please email keenda.sisouphanh@fmlm.ac.uk, call 0203 075 1377 
or Liz Maddocks-Brown, NHS IQ Senior Manager (07734 756980). Please note that places are limited. 

https://www.fmlm.ac.uk/
http://www.nhsiq.nhs.uk/
http://www.thecqi.org/
http://quality.bmj.com/
https://www.fmlm.ac.uk/the-strategic-peer-support-programme

